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Please vote No on this bill. More dredging will be devastating to these fragile and 

pristine ecosystems. Please consider the intrinsic value of these ecosystems and the 

cultural assets they provide for Oregon residents and beyond. Please learn more 

about the interconnectedness of the health of this region and the rest of Oregons wild 

lands. Vote no- this bill is unethical and environmentally irresponsible.  


